
Cradle-to-Career Data and Tools Advisory Board Rubric

Criteria 1 point 3 points 5 points

Representation
No description of groups or
communities relevant to C2C’s
work

Demonstrated ability to
represent groups or communities
relevant to C2C’s work

Represents a group that is
currently unrepresented on the
Advisory Board per the vacancy
analysis. For example students
and Community Colleges.

Data Sets

Little familiarity with
C2C-relevant data sets, data
analysis/visualization, and data
collection processes described

Familiarity with some
C2C-relevant data sets, data
analysis/visualization, and data
collection processes described

Significant experience with
C2C-relevant data sets, data
analysis/visualization, and data
collection processes described

Data Alignment
No experience with data
cleaning, data quality, or data
alignment described

Some experience with data
alignment and data quality
efforts described

Significant experience in
leading or directing data
alignment and data quality
efforts in C2C-relevant datasets
and analyses described


